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Please support the bill HB2256.  It is a way to: 
 

1. Create valuable inter-generational relationships. 
2. Possibly save money in Medicaid and/or Home and Community Based 

Services. 
3. Help Kansas Kids learn the value of honest work. 
4. Encourages Kansas Kids to earn money for college. 

 
Basically, this is a way to use a Kansas Tax dollar several times for good purposes. 
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